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The Detroit Edison Company

ATTN: Mr. Edward Hines, Assistant
Vice President and Manager
Quality Assurance

2000 Second Avenue

Detroit, MI 48226

Gentlemen:

Thank you for your interim report dated October 25, 1978, pursuant
to 10 CFR 50.53(e) regarding cracks in th~ impeller vane of core
spray pumps "B" and "C". We will review your final report on this
matter upon receipt.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

Ww‘*—f
R. F. Heishman, Chief

Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branch

cc: Central Files
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Ronald Cz'len, Michigan Public
Service Commission

Eugene B. Thomas, Jr.,
Attorney
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